
  
   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

There will be a French Exchange meeting for parents and pupils at South Wilts Grammar School at 4.15-

5.15pm on Thursday 29th September. You will be required to bring your sons passport and EHIC card. 

 

Please could you ensure that his passport and EHIC card are up to date in advance of the meeting. 

 

The final balance of the trip is £330.00, please pay the remaining £230.00 via scopay by the 29th 

September. Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact 

the Finance Office on ext 260. 

 

I look forward to meeting you. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs H Gosse 

French Department 

hmg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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